

PANORAMA PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

12878 62nd Avenue, Surrey, BC V3X 2E8 • Phone: (604) 596-0963 • Fax: (604) 594-0467

November 26, 2021



Dear Parents/Guardians:

This year, we have several students with a life-threatening allergy to nuts at our school. We are trying to make our school environment safe for these students by making sure that they are not accidentally exposed to any products containing nuts.

Even the smallest amount of nuts on a desk, book, or even someone's clothing could cause a life-threatening reaction. If this should happen, we have an emergency plan and will take action immediately.

However, we ask for your cooperation in reducing the risk for these students. Please do not send any food made with or containing nuts to school with your child. Please ask your child to eat only the food that you send from home, rather than trading or sharing lunch items with the other students.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this very serious matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 604-596-0963.

Regards,

J. Dhaliwal

J. Dhaliwal Principal